
February 20, 2008

Honorable Senator Clayton Hee
Chair, Senate Committee on Water and Land
Hawaii State Capitol
Conference Room 414; 2:45 p.m.
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
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RE: GM 425 Confirmation ofMelissa Teves Pavlicek to the Board of
Directors of the Aloha Tower Development Corporation, for a term to
expire 6-30-2012

Chair Hee, Vice Chair Kokubun and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in strong support of Melissa Pavlicek's confirmation to the Board of
Directors of the Aloha Tower Development Corporation.

I have known Melissa for many years and have been impressed by her integrity,
professionalism and genuine concern for Hawaii.

As this would be a reappointment, she has an in-depth knowledge of the issues and
has already shown her strong commitment to the Board.

I urge you to confirm Melissa to the Board. The State of Hawaii will be well served
by her continued participation.

Sincerely,

Lori Ann C. Lum
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